
700 BDL 

.:::::·:·: ... 
Response (Jonsie) 10/29/2005 9;<j~~tii11~ 
Dear Joe; .. :::-:..·.·. ····:.:::.:::.:::.:::.:::.:::.:::.:::..·. 

Tha~I< you for vi si ti nq Ret~i ng~on country! W'; c.~~~~~ nl y ~-~:~:>J:@~~i[{·e you 
taking the time to write in with your quest1or.h::::::9::1l: .. ..700 models pre-1982, we 
do have a safety modification program in plac~t:~P:tfJ:~:>::t.his issue. If you 
would call 800-243-9700, any of our parts an.9,:,oepait•,:W~:~resentatives 
would be able to assist you with this. For ~Cl~~tiona:1:·::::~~:t:1:~~~tt!ation 
regarding this program, please click on the link below: 

http://www. remi ngton. com/Safety_Modi fi cat{~~@~:h~QJ.~m/remi ngton_safety. asp 

should you have additional questions, pleas~"··::f~:~:{:::!~~~:~::::::tp contact our 
consumer Services Department at 800-243-Q7.0.Q .. , ... ,.,Q.,;,Q\h:!i(tfo:6:5: 00 pm, EST, 
Monday through Fri day. ··································· 

customer (Joe Collins) 
I have an older 700 bdl that fires 
there was a recall? 
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